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WASHINGTON, July 8, 2015 – Boeing [NYSE: BA] and VietJet Air today announced the companies’ intention to
collaborate and expand the airline’s future fleet with Boeing airplanes.

The memorandum of collaboration signing event was hosted by the U.S. Chamber of Commerce and witnessed
by H.E Nguyen Phu Trong, General Secretary of Vietnam Communist Party, along with other Vietnamese and
U.S. government officials.

“Boeing is honored to start this new partnership with VietJet,” said Dr. Dinesh Keskar, senior vice president, Asia
Pacific and India Sales, Boeing Commercial Airplanes. “We look forward to providing VietJet with the very best
airplanes in the world such as the 737 MAX and growing this relationship for many years to come.”

VietJet Air, is a privately held, low-cost airline in Vietnam, with headquarters in Ho Chi Minh City.   
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